
 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
One of our members knew about Rotary from his research of 
worthy non-profits and learned that the Rotary Foundation is one 
of the most effective and well-managed charitable organizations in 
the world, with twelve consecutive four-star ratings from Charity 
Navigator and an A-plus rating from CharityWatch. So, when 
invited him to join our club, he was all in! 
We know that the Foundation is helping Rotarians do good in the 
world, but it can be difficult to know the full scope of its work. RSR 
members Mike Schaefer, Jim Bacca and Rafael Larios each have 
programs that will connect us internationally. Find out how. 
Through your support, our dream of spreading peace is growing. 
Rotary dreamed big, envisioned a better world, and supported 
PolioPlus. Soon, polio will be eliminated in the world! Your gift 
makes a difference for world literacy, peace education, clean water 
and mother and infant mortality rate worldwide. 
What is your passion? How will you share your passion in Rotary 
this year? Thank you, Redlands Sunrise Rotary, for making the 
world a better place by supporting the Rotary Foundation. 
– Beth Sanders 

PREVIOUS MEETING NOTES 
President’s Vision for 2024-2025 

• Create a more accessible and fun club 
• Grow a diverse membership 
• Develop a signature fundraising event 
• Establish the club as a club of action 
• Increase opportunities for members to serve 
• Facilitate peacebuilding in our community 
• Ensure continuity of club leadership 

Craft Talk with Bob Barton 
Bob, musician extraordinaire, has a BA in music from UCLA and a 
MA from Chapman College. He has spent 39 years teaching music in 
the Fontana School District moving around between teaching 
Elementary and Middle School-aged children. 
He joined the Military National Guard in 1996 and spent 25 years in 
the Air Force Band playing the French horn. Following 9/11, he was 
deployed for airport security and then in 2005 to New Orleans to 
help with clean up after Hurricane Katrina.  
Bob explained to us that Prop 28, Arts and Music in Schools,  
brought $1 billion to the schools. It must be spent on new things, 
with 80% going to staff and 20% going to supplies. Bob is retired 
but currently works a few days training new teachers. UPCOMING SPEAKERS 

July 10:  Nathan Gonzalez – Museum of Redlands 
July 17:  Tammy Prosise – Happy Dog Resort 
July 24:  Gabriel Brown – Club Survey 
July 31:  Rich Sessler and Rachel Tolber – What’s up with 
Law Enforcement 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President:  Beth Sanders 
President Elect:  Jonathan Shidler 
President Nominee:  Alicia Gyllenhammer 
Executive Secretary: Jimmy Bacca 
Secretary:  Amy Cranfill 
Treasurer:  Sue Reid 
Past President:  Lance Bauer 
Directors:  Kelley Bowden, Janey Cole, Al Hernandez,  
Rafael Larios, Michael Schaefer, Tony Whiteside 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
July 14:  66ers Redlands Day – Take the Train to the Game 
August 13:  Redlands Bowl – Ushering and Potluck 
August 21:  Youth Hope BBQ 
September 14:  Youth Hope Car Show at Sylvan Park 
 

 
 
  

CLUB BULLETIN 
Week of July 8, 2024 

Morning Meeting is Wednesday @ 6:45am 
Burrage Mansion Carriage Room in Redlands  
 
Evening Meeting is Tuesday @ 6:00pm 
Isabella’s Ristorante Italiano in Redlands 

Website:  redlandssunriserotary.org 

 
Facebook:  facebook.com/RedlandsSunriseRotary 
Instagram:  @redlandssunriserotary 



 
 

                                
                         

                           
 

                                            


